
Chair and Committee Members of House Committee on Housing and Human 

Services 

 

I forgot to mention that last Thursday at its regularly scheduled monthly meeting 

the Board of the ICA unanimously voted to oppose RIP and HB 2001 for the 

reason set forth in my email in opposition, but primarily because neither RIP nor 

HB 2001 deal with the root problems of affordability, demolitions and 

displacement of vulnerable residents.  

 

Please enter this email in to the record of tomorrows hearing, which I cannot 

attend. 

 

Dean Gisvold 

2225 NE 15th, 97212 
 


